
January 4, 2021 

 

Dear Jayme, Josh, Moremi, Abhiraj, Mariam, and Priya, 

 

This letter is in response to your October 2020 Open Letter to Foothill Governance. On behalf of 

the Equity and Education Council, thank you for writing this letter and holding Foothill 



on in January. The prioritization list will then be forwarded as a recommendation to President 


